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Stay Connected with your Loved Ones while
Social Distancing

During the current COVID-19 pandemic, we understand there are times where you want to stay
connected with the people you love the most. Below you will find a few tips and tricks on how to stay
connected.

Video Chat on your Phone

If there's little ones in your family circle missing
you, there's lots of different creative ways to talk
over video chat:

Read favorite stories
Your old time favorites and new
books as well!

Talk about your elementary days
successes & struggles

Many students are understanding
how to do distant learning

Take screenshots of your video chats
You can share face-to-face later on
when you're together again

Schedule a Playdate
Watch your favorite shows together,
sing songs or encourage different
art projects

Apps to stay together

Facebook Messenger
Facetime
Duo
Zoom

See more options here

Send e-Cards for Special
Occasions

With many upcoming celebrations, like
Graduations, Birthdays, Anniversaries and
Summertime, sending a thoughtful card is typically
on our minds. e-Cards are great ways to tell your
loved ones that you're thinking about them and
putting a smile on their face.

A few websites offer cards that are interactive and
the option to save/print to save your memories.

More information here

Share Memories

https://www.cnet.com/news/10-free-zoom-alternative-apps-for-video-chats/
https://www.smilebox.com/maker/card-maker/coronavirus/


Donor Tribute Page

We encourage all of our Pledges or ones who
have donated a loved one to science, to visit our
Donor Tribute Page. Share a memory as to why
you decided to Pledge Yourself or a Loved One.

Donor Tributes

https://unitedtissue.org/news/donor-tributes/

